
 

 

    《Election of the 25th Standing Committee Parent Executive Members》 

  

Dear Parents, 

  

     The election of the 25th Standing Committee Parent Executive Members and voting activities were 

originally scheduled in February this year. Due to the severity of the coronavirus outbreak, the Education 

Bureau has informed the school to suspend classes, which affected the election procedures. Now, our school 

is in a position to resume classes by phase in a gradual manner. To improve the school and P.T.A affairs, we 

sincerely invite you to participate in the election as a candidate for the positions of Chairman, Vice Chairman, 

Secretary, Treasurer and Director. Let us work together to foster our students’ development in different 

areas. 

  

Establishing successful home-school partnerships relies on the support of all parents. Wishing 

you all the best of health. 

Yours faithfully, 

He Wei Qing 

Chairperson of the 24
th

 PTA 

                                

10
th

 November, 2020 

                       

 

【Reply Slip】 

Please return the reply slip to the class teachers on or before 27
th

 November, 2020. 

 

Dear Chairperson, 

    Having read the circular received on 10
th

 November, 

I am *willing / unwilling to be a candidate for the 25th Standing Committee Parent Executive Members 

of the P.T.A. 

《* Please delete as appropriate》 

 

   

                                                 Name of student:          S.    (   ) 

                              Name of parent:              

                              Tel:              

__ November, 2020 

Remarks: 

1. The Preparatory Committee will explain the details to the parents who participated in the 

     election. 

2. If you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Mr. Ling at 27027102. 

天 主 教 鳴 遠 中 學 家 長 教 師 會 

P.T.A. Of Catholic Ming Yuen Secondary School 


